
 

  

 

 
Project Update—February 8, 2019 

Week of February 4 

Excavation support work for box culvert 
work resumed by Red Lobster.  

Week of February 11 

Weather-permitting, crews will return to 
box culvert construction. Trenching will 
begin for the box culvert excavation 
support system for work by Red Lobster. 
Please note that access to Red Lobster will 
be maintained throughout construction. 
These tasks will be suspended if conditions 
are too cold or snowy to complete the 
work.   

 

 

 


